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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

LB925 is a bill to provide for transfer of motor vehicle registration duties to county
treasurers.

Last year, the legislature passed LB207, a bill that moved the license plate renewal process
from the jurisdiction of individual county treasurers to the Department of Motor Vehicles.
While this change has benefited several smaller counties, some county treasurers have seen
an increase in costs and resources, especially to Lancaster County.

LB925 allows individual county treasurers to opt out of the provision to have the DMV send
out license plate renewal notifications.
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